
Tentative Covid-19 Plan 
*Note this plan is subject to altering as situations and information 
changes. These are precautions TNP will be utilizing to help mitigate the 
spread of the virus. The safety of the child is always our top priority. 
This plan is not complete and still a work in progress but these are the 
items we know will be implemented. 

 Morning Arrival Drop-off and Afternoon Pick-up will be held 
outside. Parents will not leave their cars. Teachers and teaching 
assistants will be meeting cars in line at the main entrance. (A 
more complete carpool plan will be sent out closer to the start of 
the school.) At morning drop-off all students’ temperatures will 
be taken and a short questionnaire will be conducted by the 
teacher. No one with a fever of 100.4 will be admitted (teachers 
as well). 

 Teachers and staff will be wearing masks/face shields during 
close contact interactions. 

 Teachers will wear gloves during all diapering, lunch assistance, 
first aid and equipment sanitizing.  

 Classrooms, toys and equipment will be sanitized multiple times 
throughout the day. 

 Parents are responsible for sending in snacks and lunches. The 
school will no longer prepare and provide snacks. 

 Classes will be kept self-contained to limit cross-contamination. 
 Weather permitting, outside instruction will be utilized. 
 Healthy hygiene practices will be taught and reinforced. 
 Naptime spacing (head/toe). 



 Non-essential visitors and activities will be suspended for the 
time being. 

 Students and staff are highly encouraged to stay home if not 
feeling well. 

 

As stated above, this is a tentative plan. This plan is fluid and subject to 
changes.  

 

 

  

 
 


